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The Montreux Oberland Bernois Railway (MOB) 
has been working on the development of a 
gauge changing train for over a decade. Stefano 
Mastropietro will present the status of this 
innovative and ambitious project and provide an 
insight into the challenges faced. The talk will be 
followed by a short workshop visit and the 2018 
AGM. 

   

 

 Friday 8th February 2019, 
5:30pm start 

Route de Chaulin 3, 1822 Chernex, 
Switzerland.  

For registration and more information please 
contact:  
 
Stefano Mastropietro  
swisschair@imechenearyou.org 
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